
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

We are delighted to announce that Activities Day 2023 will take place on Monday 26th June, the second 

last day of term, at Johnstone High School.  

 

Our staff have been working tirelessly to organise a range of fun and exciting excursions for our young 

people to enjoy, providing them with an opportunity to unwind and have some fun after a challenging year 

working towards their academic goals. 

 

In addition to the range of exciting excursions on offer, we will also have a variety of in-house activities 

available for our pupils - there will be more information to follow on this. To ensure that staff can provide 

accurate pricing information for the trips, we kindly request that pupils express interest in the excursion on 

offer via sign-up sheets made available by relevant staff members (listed below),  

prior to Friday 28th April.  

 

We have prepared a list of the excursions currently available to our young people which include: 

● Golf Trip to Troon (limited spaces) -> Mr Rainey (Pastoral) 

● Alton Towers Theme Park Trip -> Mrs Blair (RMPS) 

● M&Ds Theme Park Trip -> Miss Falconer (Humanities) 

● InflataNation and Bowling Trip -> Miss Vernal (Business) 

● Edinburgh Zoo Trip -> Mr Glen (Science) 

● Blair Drummond Safari Park Trip -> Mrs McKay (Maths) 

Please Note: this is not an official confirmation of a pupil’s attendance on a trip, but rather a sign-up to 

gauge rough numbers to ensure that our staff can provide accurate quotes to our pupils. Once we have 

pupil numbers, and accurate quotes available, pupils will then be informed of these costs and can 

officially sign up for any excursion they wish to attend.  The trips will vary in cost, so we encourage our 

pupils to choose the excursion that best suits their interests. However, for pupils not wishing to participate 

in the trips, there are, as aforementioned, a range of in-house activities on offer as well. 

 

We are confident that there is something for every pupil at Johnstone High School to enjoy, and we 

encourage all pupils to take advantage of this exciting opportunity to unwind, have fun and create lasting 

memories with their peers and staff members. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to a successful and enjoyable Activities Day 

2023. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Julia Falconer 

Teacher of Modern Studies 

Johnstone High School 


